

Building Bright Futures

February 25, 2010 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Open house at Deer Creek Middle School

On Friday, Feb. 26, Deer Creek Middle School will be open from 10 a.m. - 2 p.m. for students, parents and staff to attend an open house. The intent is to transition students back into the school before the first day of class on Monday, March 1. Students will be able to reconnect with teachers and collect belongings that may have been left behind earlier this week.

KCNC Ch. 4 will act as the pool video camera; the Denver Post will provide still photography. There will be pictures only – no interviews please. The pool will have 30 minutes inside of the school.

We are asking for the courtesy of no helicopters in the area during the Friday open house, or during school hours on Monday, March 1.

Monday will be a regular school day for students and we ask that media stay off of school property, allowing students and staff to return to some sense of normalcy.

For information, contact Communications Services at 303-982-6808.